12.15.24

Announcements

Third Sunday of Advent — Year C
The Novena of Misa de Gallo for the Filipino community begins this Monday. Mass will be
celebrated at 5:30 p.m. each day thru Friday. This will be the daily Masses. Everyone is
welcome.
Knights of Columbus monthly meeting is this Monday at 6:00 p.m. in the Rectory.
The Finance Council will meet at 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday in the Rectory

Religious Education classes are Wednesday at 3:45 p.m.

This Thursday, December 19 the Christmas Carol will be presented at 6:00 p.m. in the church.
All are welcome.

Please return your gift to the “Giving Tree” tomorrow/today no later than 10:00 am. If you
chose to take a tag and are not able to return a gift, please contact Vera Ostahowski. Contact
information is in the bulletin.

The Knights of Columbus Christmas Trees are here. If you would like to purchase one please
contact Frank Krebs. Contact information is in the bulletin.

Thank you for all your contributions to our parish. Please continue to help in any way you can.



